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TO:                 MATT MCINTIRE, CHAIRPERSON
		KAREN BYRD
		DR. MARIA BROWN
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		TROY FRYMAN
		MATT TURNER, SUPERINTENDENT

FROM:           DR. JIM DETWILER, DEPUTY SUPERINTENDENT/CAO
MR. BILL HOGAN, DIRECTOR OF INNOVATION

DATE:	JULY 31, 2020

RE:                 BOSCH GRANT APPROVAL


Attached is the 2020-21 Bosch Grant for Boone, Kenton, and Grant County.  This is the third year of the grant that Bosch has provided.  The request this year was for $210,000 for the three districts.  Bosch awarded $190,000.  The following is the breakdown from Bosch:
Grant:                               	$4,000
Kenton:                             	$64,000
Boone Schools:               	$19,000
Boone Scholarships:       	$103,000

This is the final year of this grant.  We will be discussing the continuation of the grant for future years.  The grant will provide scholarships for students who wish to get an Associate’s Degree in a STEM pathway.  It will also provide supplies to Boone County High School for their STEM classes.  

I recommend the Board approve this grant from Bosch.



Dr. James Detwiler
Deputy Superintendent/CAO		
	



